Suspect in homicide still at large
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The FBI and the Navajo Nation Police Department are asking for the public’s assistance in
finding a person of interest in a homicide that occurred at a residence in White Rock, UT on
April 13.

Details of the homicide have not yet been released but FBI officials in Utah said they are
searching for a Native American man between the ages of 40 and 50. He has black hair with
grey spots and authorities said his hair is long on top with shaved sides.

The suspect was also wearing square framed transition lenses.

Authorities said the man might have been driving a four-door pickup believed to be a Ford with
dark tinted windows. The license plate was described as having a light background with
blue/green letting and may have been an older Colorado plate.

Anyone with information is asked to call the FBI office in Monticello Utah at (435) 587-6020 or
the nearest Navajo police office.
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